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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, May 1, 2009 
 
SEE PICTURES BELOW 
 
For more than Two years, we have traveled thousands of miles and have 
spoken to thousands of pastors and leaders, about the importance of 
prayer “talking to God” and about the price to be paid to see true revival 
come to their country. 
 
We have known that if God is going to visit Latin American for the second 
time in history, it will be because His people have cried out to Him, not for 
more blessings, but to in reality, know His presence in a way that their 
lives, churches, and country will be changed forever. 
  
One week ago, my Loving Heavenly Father allowed me to preach four 
messages in three days to a church that desires to see revival come to 
their country and to Latin America.    
  
There is no way that I can begin to tell you how God “moved” over this 
large number of genuinely broken people.  Every service lasted a 
minimum of three hours; many would prostrate themselves on the 
concrete crying out to the Lord for forgiveness and expressing their love 
for Him.  The last night there in Miramar, there was a large number of dear 
Christians who stood in line for a long period of time, just to hug my neck 
and share with me how God had blessed them and what they believe HE 
is doing and will continue to do in and through their lives. 
  
That same weekend some 100 miles away, several hundred pastors from 
both large and small churches of all denominations met for 8 ½ hours, 
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and God’s Holy Spirit moved on them, bringing repentance, confession, 
and reconciliation, both with God and their fellow pastors. 
  
100 miles in another direction, in a church where I have preached many 
messages on revival, God has begun something marvelous among a 
group of young high school students.  A 16-year-old, during recess, fell to 
his knees and began weeping, asking God for forgiveness and praying 
that his fellow students would come to know Christ Jesus.  A Christian 
teacher, a member of the same church, persuaded the Principal of the 
school that it was important to “not interfere” as many were on the 
ground praying.  She said, “This is of the Holy Spirit.”   Later, students 
asked teachers for their forgiveness, and others threw away their drugs 
and have forgiven each other. Felipe (Phillip) the 16-year-old, was one 
who had only been baptized three days before this occurred.   Last week, 
at this same church, the members tore down a back wall and rapidly 
enlarged their sanctuary because the lost are flocking to their church and 
many are being saved.   We have sent $200 to help get the roof on the 
addition before the rains start, and to help purchase more chairs. 
 

   
Last night at the Church in 
Miramar. Service started at 

5:00 pm and did not end 
until after 9:00 pm 

Baptismal service two 
weeks ago. Felipe is the 

boy on the right.  

Church members 
enlarging their church for 

overflow that are 
attending each service 
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In one of our last letters, I told of a young 32-year-old businessman, who 
we have known all of his life, and who we love like our own family. You 
will recall that more than a month ago, early one morning during his quiet 
time, God convicted Esteban of how little he loved his Lord. God has 
become very real to him. You cannot believe the impact that his 
transformed life is having on the men who work for him, groups of young 
people from his church, and the lost. 
  
On Friday we will begin the first of many series of services with the same 
message as last week: holiness, being in one accord and one spirit, and 

revival.   Our first series is in a church where Rigo has been, and where 
the pastor is a man of prayer.  During this year, 2009, this church has had 
members in their church building, praying 24/7 for a total of more than 
1,700 hours.  They are praying for revival to come upon each life, their 
church, their country, Latin America and the World. 
 

PRAYER NEEDS: 
 
Here is where we count on you to be a part of what we believe is the 
beginning of a revival in Latin America, a revival which hopefully and 
prayerfully will impact all of Latin American, and even the United States:  
 

1. Please pray that there will be no counterfeit, no vanity or pride, but 
only a great awakening, which will result in millions coming to know 
Christ. 

 
2. Please pray for Judy and me as we begin this Friday holding 

meetings for at least a month in churches throughout Costa Rica! 
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3. Please pray for our physical strength, and stamina.  Four days ago I 
returned home with more pain than I have known in the last two 
years.   I know that the Lord is allowing this pain and weakness to 
keep me totally dependent on Him for every word and every thought 
that is shared through this broken old body. 

 
4. Please pray that God will burden some to not only pray but share 

through offerings for our travel expenses. 
 
We will hold meetings in each of the churches mentioned above, and we 
will be able to put our arms around Felipe, Esteban, and many others who 
are willing to pay whatever price necessary to see God bless their country 
like He blessed those on the day of Pentecost or in 1932 in Totonicapan, 
Guatemala, the only true revival in Latin America. 
 
Thank you for your part in this ministry. 
 
Thank you for praying that God will continue to use us. 
 
Most of all, we thank you for praying that we will continue to be hidden 
behind the cross of Calvary in everything that we say and do. 
 

Yours in Christ,  
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
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All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 


